
CUSTOMER NOTICE
WITHDRAWAL OF £20 AND £50 PAPER NOTES.
Dear Customer,

In line with our promise to keep you up to date on policies that 
may affect you, please note that the Bank of England will be 
withdrawing £50 and £20 paper notes from circulation 
effective September 30th, 2022.
  
In line with this policy, we have stopped accepting £50 and 
£20 paper notes from customers at all our branches. 
 
For enquiries, please contact our Customer Fulfilment Center 
(CFC) on 0800100030 (toll free) or send an email to 
cfcuganda@ubagroup.com. 
 
Thank you for choosing to bank with us.
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